
1  

  

  

January 2022  
  Business Meeting 

The January meeting was held on the 19th at Macedonia Church.  Tom Weigand, our 

tournament director presided over the meeting in the absence of our president who is in the 

hospital with COVID.  

  

• Meeting was opened in prayer.  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• The 50/50 drawing was held. 

• Remember the following:  Randy Fulmer and his family as his wife passed away; Bill Smith as 

he undergoes cancer treatments and facial reconstruction; Vinest Matte as he is facing 

medical issues; Jimmijo Matthews and his wife; and Wayne Fulmer. 

• Also, several club members have COVID including Jim Wimmer and his family; Mike Bailey 

and his wife; Tommy King; Don Burnett; and probably some others we do not know about.   

• It was decided that the annual banquet will be postponed indefinitely for this year.  This is 

due to the amount of COVID cases being experienced in the club. 

• Carl Horn brought up that our scales are very old and that it is probably time to get a new 

set.  He passed around information on a digital set that cost a little over a thousand dollars.  

After some discussion, a motion was made to buy the scales.  Motion was seconded and 

passed.  Club has the money to purchase. 

• Based upon the weather forecast for the 20th, a vote was taken on whether or not to fish 

the January tournament the following day.  The decision was to not fish.  The tournament 

will be held on March 10th and there will be two draws in February. 

• Meeting was adjourned. 

  

Next Meeting will be February 16th @Macedonia 

Church @ 11:00 a.m. 
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Tournament Results 
Our January tournament was delayed due to the inclement weather forecast for the 20th.  The 
tournament will be made up on March 10th and the draw for the tournament will be held during the 

February meeting on the 16th. 

   

January Champion 
  The Weather 

 
 

Tournament Director News 
 

Tom Weigand is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, give 

Tom a call. 

  

The next Seniors Tournament is on February 17th. 

The next One-on-One is on February 10th. 

December Tournament Results 

First Place:  Tommy King and Mike Bailey, 5 Fish, 12.56 pounds, caught on worms and crank baits. 

Second Place:  Don Beason and Tom Ogle, 4 Fish, 12.30 pounds, caught on worms and crank baits. 

Third Place:  Don Burnett and Jock Prestigiacomo, 5 Fish, 11.31 pounds, caught on worms. 

Fourth Place:  Tom Weigand and Bill Hokstad, 5 Fish, 9.63 pounds, caught on worms and crank baits. 

Fifth Place:  Marvin Brown and Tom Kostura, 4 Fish, 9.23 pounds, caught on worms. 
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